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Rules Committee,

Folks,

I urge you to vote for HB2927 so we can hopefully get rid of the Electoral College. That
method was designed for a different populace, in a different time, using different
communication. Look at where it got us!!

Ken & Marilyn Wachal 
PO Box 50 
Scio, OR 97374

Ken Wachal 
61notes@gmail.com 
PO Box 50 
Scio, Oregon 97374
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